





14 Oct 2022

Newman College PO Box 2004 CHURCHLANDS WA 6018

Dear Mr John Finneran

I have been overwhelmed by the enthusiastic support shown by Catholic schools and colleges in the Archdiocese for my LifeLink Day initiative... and Newman College is no exception.

Your generous gift of \$7,000.00 will now go directly to the twelve social service agencies supported through LifeLink. Together these agencies will provide care and supportive services to over 37,000 Western Australian families and individuals in need this year, right here in WA!

LifeLink agencies demonstrate Catholic faith in action... we follow Christ's example: to show love and compassion for those who are less fortunate and who reach out to us for help. Mr John Finneran there is much need in our community, and it is difficult to make an impact if we stand alone.

However, when our Catholic community joins together, united in support, it is amazing what we can and will achieve. Please extend my sincere thanks to your teachers, staff and especially your wonderful students for the participation in, and support of, my LifeLink Day event this year. Together, we *can* make a difference!

Thank you and God Bless.

Yours sincerely in Jesus Christ

Most Rev Timothy Costelloe SDB

Cospellue SOB

Archbishop of Perth

RECEIPT FOR GIFT

Receipt Number

19,332

Date	Received From	Particulars	Amount
14 Oct 2022	Newman College	DIRECT DEPOSIT	\$7,000.00

"THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROUS SUPPORT"

Donations of \$2 and above are tax deductable

Street Address: Griver House, 249 Adelaide Tce, Perth WA 6000 Postal Address: GPO Box K828, Perth Western Australia 6842 Telephone: +61 8 **6104 3636** Facsimilie: +61 8 6162 0345 Email: Website: admin@lifelink.com.au www.lifelink.com.au